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The

Annual Meeting will be   held on
January 16, 2021 at 9 AM at the Fellowship of The Parks Church, 1901 Hall Johnson Rd.
Grapevine 76051.

Our in-person attendees are limited to 20 people and will be first come seating. Masks
and social distancing will be required. Those wanting to attend on Zoom should contact
our President Michael McGarry at (817)-805-1978 or mmexchange5843@gmail.com.

The most significant thing this year is the loss of the County Sheriffs Department
mowing and it is not known if they will continue mowing next year. Thank goodness for
some volunteer mowing we are under budget. Also, the headstone straightening project
has been delayed.

All said, the donations are down but expenses are also down. We know the expenses
will significantly increase for 2021 and we are hoping for an increase in donations.
Thank you all for being so generous in the past.
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